

## **Holywell Primary School**

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: <a href="mailto:admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk">admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk</a>
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

7<sup>th</sup> January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our topic on the Ancient Greeks, Year 5 children will be participating in an Ancient Greek Day workshop on Thursday 30th January 2020.

We will be taking part in many activities over the course of the day. Greek day costumes are encouraged for the day; we have included some images below to give you some ideas.

We are asking for parents/carers to make a contribution of £6.67 towards the cost of the workshop. If insufficient funds are provided by parents/carers, it will be impossible for the school to meet the costs and the workshop will have to be cancelled.

Could payment please be made using the School Money On-line Payment System by Friday 24<sup>th</sup> January 2020. If you have any queries please speak to the School Office and they will be able\_to\_provide you with a parent password.

If there are any further questions please speak to one of the class teachers before the workshop day.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Sankaran

Year 5 Chestnut

Blexander

Mrs Alexander Year 5 Elder

















